
Toll Restriction 
Toll Restriction allows home or business owners to restrict outbound long distance calls, 

unless a PIN number is entered. 

After the customer dials a long distance number, they hear a recording that says 

“we’re sorry, this call is not permitted, please hang up”. The customer will then dial 

their PIN number and the call will go through.

To change the PIN for this service, the customer can dial *97 
and listen to the voice prompts.

For additional information, call: 1-855-888-7777


